2942 Chenango Road Wakeman, Ohio 44889 July 21, 2020

Dear Mr. Leininger:

Please accept my sincere appreciation for awarding me the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship. The money you have awarded me will help me complete my Senior year at Bowling Green State University.

As an accounting major, it truly means a lot to me that people like you are willing to help BGSU students achieve their dreams in the field of business. I am currently using some of what I have learned in my studies at Bowling Green working as an intern auditor in the Merchandise Department at Cedar Point. After graduation next Spring, I plan to return to Bowling Green to earn my Master of Accountancy.

Thank you again for your financial help as I begin my Senior year at Bowling Green.

Sincerely,

Andrea Robson

Dear Ryan Leininger,

My name is Joshua Auten and I would like to thank you for so generously donating to the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship. I am extremely thankful to have received this award to assist me in pursuing my undergrad degree. Currently, I am a second-year student within the College of Business working towards a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration with a double specialization in Finance and Accounting. After graduation, I plan on working in corporate finance before attending graduate school to obtain a Master of Accounting degree. On campus, I am extremely involved with the College of Business as a Student Ambassador, Dean's Scholar and Peer Leader. I am also involved as a Student Leadership Assistant in the Marvin Center for Student Leadership and I am the treasurer for the Alpha Tau Omega fraternity. I cannot express to you how thankful that I am for this award, and your donation will benefit me tremendously. Again, thank you so much for your donation.

Sincerely,

Joshua Auten

BSBA, Finance and Accounting Specialization

Bowling Green State University '23

Construction Financial Management Association c/o Ryan Leininger 145 Chesterfield Lane Maumee, OH 43537

To the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship Donors:

I would like to thank the Construction Financial Management Association donors for letting me be the recipient of this scholarship. It is a great honor and pleasure to be receiving your scholarship. Thanks to your continuous support of higher education, you have made an impact on my life and you will help me achieve my goal of becoming an accountant. I hope in the future I will be able to help people and businesses work towards financial security so they may have peace of mind during these troubling times. Thank you again for supporting me and my pursuit of higher education.

Thank you,

Devan Harmych

Duan Harmych

Dear Mr. Leininger,

Thank you for the awarding me with the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship. This will go a long way in helping me finish my last academic year at BGSU. This year has been hectic, but I have continued my college career online through the summer with the goal of having my internship in the fall. As my undergraduate career begins to end, I plan to continue my journey at BGSU in the Master of Accountancy program in the following fall. I am honored that you choose me as the recipient for this award.

Sincerely,

Jessica Foster

Construction Financial Management Association

c/o Ryan Leininger

145 Chesterfield Lane

Maumee, OH 43537

Dear Mr. Leininger,

Thank you for the scholarship I have received. I appreciate the help towards my education finances. It will help me to continue my education at BGSU. I am excited for my future in the Accounting world! BGSU has already taught me a lot in this department and I cannot wait to learn even more.

Sincerely,

Amanda Schroeder

Amarda Solmoli

July 26, 2020

Ryan Leininger

Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship

145 Chesterfield Lane

Maumee, OH 43537

Dear Ryan Leininger,

Thank you for the generous donation toward the Construction Financial Management Association. I am currently going to be a sophomore in the College of Business. I am also part of the Student Ambassador program for the College of Business. The College of Business at Bowling Green has been a great experience for me so far, and I can't wait to see where it takes me in the future. I appreciate your continued support of the Accounting and Information Systems program.

Sincerely,

Taylor Hoover

Taylor Hoover

To Whom it May Concern,

Thank you for selecting me for the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship! It is an honor to be selected to represent your Association. This scholarship will help me pay for my schooling this year. Thank you for selecting me to help further my education.

Thank you,

Nathan Walter

July 9, 2020

Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship

Dear Ryan Leininger:

I would like to thank you for being so generous as to fund the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship. I am very blessed and honored to be able to receive this award. It really helps me out a bunch with helping to pay for school and all the other expenses. I am paying for school myself so anything helps so I don't have to take out any more loans than I need to.

This coming fall it will be my second year attending Bowling Green State University but I will be considered a junior. I have a 4.0 GPA and have successfully completed 61 credit hours so far. Some of those credits have come from Kent when I was in high school taking college classes. I am majoring in accounting with hopes of getting CPA certified and finding a job near my hometown.

While I have been in school I have also been active with a leadership class I took last fall, joining the Wood County Humane Society Club, and working. This year I also received the Thompson Scholarship so along with that I will be doing some extra community service work. My leadership class I learned about what leadership was and even got to demonstrate it by doing a service project. We helped the kids in poverty in Bowling Green and gave them some supplies they might not be able to afford. I volunteer my time to help raise money for the humane society and take care of the animals when I can.

I am so excited to keep moving forward with life while keeping my academic goals high. I hope to maintain my GPA for as long as I can. I strive to be the best I can be and this scholarship helps me achieve that. Once again thank you so much for donating this means the world to me. I hope you and your family are doing well during these tough times and trying to stay healthy!

Sincerely,

Paige Hostetler

To Whom It May Concern,

I am truly humbled and grateful for the scholarship that has been awarded to me by the Construction Financial Management Association. The scholarship will help me cover some of the tuition fees that I will have for the 2020-21 school year. By doing so, my end goal of specializing in accounting has become more in reach. I would like to thank you for the generosity that you have shown me with this scholarship and look forward to putting it to good use. I hope that I will have the opportunity to thank you in person during the fall semester, but with the current conditions the world is facing who knows if that will be possible. However, whether we have the chance to meet or not, I will still be grateful for your continued kindness towards students like me in the Accounting & Information Systems program.

Thank You Once Again,

Zuchery Gonzalez
Zachery Gonzalez

Bowling Green State University '23

Construction Financial Management Association

c/o Ryan Leininger

145 Chesterfield Lane

Maumee, OH 43537

Dear Ryan Leininger,

I am honored to be the recipient of the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship of \$400. Your generous contribution has allowed me to pursue my Undergraduate degree at Bowling Green State University.

I am currently enrolled in the Information Systems program. I consistently maintain a Grade Point Average (GPA) of 3.5 and actively participate in my fraternity, as I am the treasurer of the organization in my spare time. I plan on graduating in May of 2021, at which time I will pursue a career where I have my internship this summer at Quicken Loans. I will use the knowledge, skills, and expertise I gain during my time at Bowling Green State University to contribute to the Quicken Loans community after graduation.

The Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship has helped pay for my tuition, allowing me to focus on my academic pursuits. Without your donation, I would not be able to achieve the grades necessary to fulfill my dream of continuing my career at Quicken Loans. Thank you for your continued support and investment in my future.

Sincerely,

Ryan Dedo

440-554-8761

Ryer Redor

Bowling Green State University

Class of 2021

Construction Financial Management Association c/o Ryan Leininger 145 Chesterfield Lane Maumee, OH 43537

7/11/2020

Benjamin Torrence 2938 Limington St. NW North Canton, OH. 44720

Dear Northwest Ohio Chapter of CFMA Members,

On behalf of myself and my family, I would like to thank you for your generosity by awarding me with the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship. I am currently a senior at BGSU majoring in accounting and plan on pursuing a master's degree in accounting in hopes of becoming a CPA. My passion for accounting began when I was in high school when I was introduced to the famous financial advisor, Dave Ramsey. I admired his passion and determination to help individuals achieve their financial goals and decided that I wanted to do the same.

This past spring, I had the opportunity to work as a tax intern at William Vaughan Company. I learned so much about the field of tax and accounting in a small amount of time. I learned that like Dave Ramsey, I can aid clients and small businesses in achieving their financial goals. Again, I am grateful for the opportunity to build on the knowledge and skills learned throughout my education at BGSU. I look forward to coming back to William Vaughan Company next spring as a corporate tax intern.

When my collegiate education began, I had a goal of graduating with little to no student loan debt. Due to your generosity, I am now one step closer to achieving that goal. By lightening my financial burden, I can concentrate more of my time and effort into making the most of my education. Once again, thank you for your time and generosity. I hope to help future generations of students, as you have helped me.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Torrence

Benjamin Jorne

Dear People of the Construction Financial Management Association,

To begin, I just want to thank anyone and everyone who had a hand in choosing me to receive this scholarship. It means the world to me. Going to college has been a dream of mine since I was a little girl and becoming an accountant is so important to me, and with your help in the form of a scholarship my hopes and dreams will come true. I am so appreciative for this scholarship because it helps take some of the financial stress off my family and I's shoulders. When I read the letter saying that I would be given this scholarship it proved to me that there are people out there who believe in me and are able to see the potential I have.

I have been a dedicated student my entire life and college has changed nothing about that, and in fact it has helped my level of dedication rise to the next level. My first two semesters at Bowling Green State University went extremely well for me. After taking a total of 37 credit hours I currently have a 4.0 GPA. I was able to maintain my good grades through getting my first ever job and through this coronavirus pandemic. When school transitioned to being online, I began to become somewhat worried, but then as the semester went on, I realized that I was going to be just fine. I was able to find a routine that worked for me, made new connections in some of my classes, and realized that I have chosen the best career route possible for me. Thank you again for selecting me to receive the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship.

With great gratitude,

Allison Kepling

Allison Kepling

July 10, 2020

812 Scott Hamilton Ave Apt A Bowling Green, OH 43402

Ryan Leininger Construction Financial Management Association 145 Chesterfield Lane Maumee, OH 43537

Dear Ryan Leininger,

Thank you so much for granting me with this generous scholarship. I am ecstatic to be able to further my educational career at Bowling Green State University because of your support. This money will aid my pursuit of a degree in accounting in the Honors business college.

Not only does this impact my educational career, but also my future. The scholarship will be used to advance my educational experience which will, in turn, assist me with pursuing my goal of landing a career in accounting. The importance of having a college education when pursuing a career in accounting is more and more evident to me as I continue my education, and I am humbled to have received such support from you.

I am passionate about accounting, and this scholarship only makes me more excited for what the future holds. This scholarship has given me even greater motivation pursue my interests and passions with no hesitation. I truly cannot thank you enough for your generosity and kindness to the students of the Bowling Green community.

Sincerely, Victoria Calabrese Dear Ryan Leininger,

I am extremely grateful for this \$250 scholarship that has been awarded to me by the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship Fund. I have worked very hard all through high school and also through my first year of college. I was able to find a part-time job and even a part-time internship in the field that I am studying. However, I did face some challenges working full-time hours and also taking 18 credit hours. I am proud of myself though, especially because I was able to make some quick changes due to COVID-19 and moving back home. Thanks to this scholarship, I did not have to worry so much about finding other ways to make money and pay for school while being home for a longer period of time and doing all of my school work remotely.

My scholarships also keep me focused on keeping my grades up, which I have done and I even made the Dean's List for my first year of college. I have made friends and have gotten involved in a group that gives me professional hours related to my major. I also spend time at the local humane society to obtain volunteer hours that are required for another scholarship. These scholarships not only help me financially, but they help me focus on my grades and connect me with many ways I can help out, like volunteering at the humane society. Thank you so much for your consideration and generosity!

Sincerely,

Megan Bingham

Megen Bright

To whom it may concern:

Thank you for choosing me as one of the recipients of the Construction Financial Management Association Scholarship. This will help my family pay for my education and I am beyond thankful. I am so glad to be spending another year at BGSU.

Sincerely, Ana Condric

Nathan Fousek 2264 Covington Lane Medina, OH 44256

Construction Financial Management Association c/o Ryan Leininger 145 Chesterfield Lane Maumee, OH 43537

DHOKE

Dear Construction Financial Management Association:

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the generous scholarship opportunity that you offered and that I am honored to have earned. This scholarship will go a long way in helping assist my goal of graduating college debt-free.

I first took an interest in the accounting field during my sophomore year of high school during a financial management course. From there, it is a passion that has blossomed into what I hope to be a successful career choice. This scholarship will aid this passion and career goal.

I hope we can meet so I may thank you in person during the fall recognition program, but until then, thank you again for this great honor.

Sincerely,

Nathan Fousek